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I am baffled that this is even being considered. It is a shameful
placation to Uber and Lyft and removes the only remaining place
where people can receive/maintain consistent pricing based on
mileage, and not location and time of day. The regulation of cabs
has prevented price gouging and higher fees by location and
should NOT be amended. In fact, the City should establish
ordinances that require all rideshare services such as Uber and
Lyft to comply with regulations set for Cab Companies. [ would
rather pay a slightly higher fee that ensures fair wages and FAIR
PRICING of trips than play Russian roulette with rideshare. This
1s shameful and only indicates that the City of Los Angeles has
lost its way in protecting its citizens. People over profits. DO
BETTER



